

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 19 FEBRUARY 2021



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

We are fast approaching the midway point for Term 1 and can I encourage all parents with the knowledge that it has been a very pleasing start to the year.

Children are, for the most part, settling nicely into College life. Every year there is a changeover of the student body at Thomas Hassall and this year is no exception. We have welcomed over 100 new families to the College. If you are one of those families, can I extend my gratitude to you for the way you have started in our community.

Last year I found myself writing to you explaining the cancellations and adjustments to College life on a regular basis. This year, I hope, is different!

We are exploring ways with all K-6 grades about how we can run our normal set of excursions, sporting events and other school-based activities, such as the Easter Hat Parade, in a COVID-safe way. We thank you for your patience and understanding as we adjust with the NSW Government regulations.

I am sending you my hopes and prayers that the great beginning we have had will continue throughout the year.

Mr Luke Sale

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School